
Advertisement for Public Hearing regarding 2026 Annual Plan
This ad should be placed in the Centre Daily Times

Legal Notice

The Housing Authority of Centre County is preparing their Annual Plan for Fiscal Year 2026.  This plan is available for public review at the Centre County Housing Authority website, Beaver Farm Apartments, 121 Beaver Farm Lane, and Crestside Terrace at 602 E. Howard Street, Bellefonte.  A public hearing will be held on Monday, August 11, 2025, at 11:30 a.m. at Crestside Terrace in the community room.  Interested individuals are invited to attend for any public comments regarding the 2026 Annual Plan.  If special accommodations are required to access our programs and services, please contact the office with your accommodation request at 814-810-4092.

Attest:  Lori Haines
	Executive Director
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